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It  is  imperative  that  all  DOD  suppliers  meet  the  DOD  requirement  (standard
800-171) in order to supply the Department of Defense.

By attending this 90-minute webinar you will be able to:

Understand the basic requirements of the standard
Learn what you need to do to meet those requirements
Gain important steps to get you started

Why is it important that you meet the DOD requirement?

The next time your contract comes up for renewal, you will be asked if you meet this
requirement. If you do not, your contract is at risk for renewal, resulting in a loss of
business. The webinar is presented by GaMEP and partner Cytellix.
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